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February 6, 2019 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation, Docket UG-152286 

TO ALL PARTIES:  

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) entered Order 04 

Final Order Approving Settlement Agreement (Order 04) in Docket UG-152286 on July 7, 

2016. Order 04, among other things, required Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade), to 

file an annual report with the Commission each year regarding the Company’s Washington 

Energy Assistance Fund (WEAF) program by January 15 of each year.  

On January 15, 2019, Cascade filed its 2017-18 annual WEAF report. On January 31, 2019, 

the Company filed a replacement report to revise program expense detail and the conclusion. 

On February 6, 2019, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter stating that Staff had reviewed 

the revised annual report and believes that it contains sufficient information. 

The Commission has reviewed the revised WEAF 2017-18 annual report filed on January 31, 

2019, and finds that it complies with the terms of Order 04.  

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


